
 Governor Ernie and First Lady Edna 
Cordially invite the 
Lions of District 1-A 

to the 
Pirates of the Caribbean  

Christmas Party  

Sunday, December 11, 2016 
Noon: Cocktails (cash bar) 

1:00pm Dinner 
  

Holiday Inn Terrace Room 
                6201 Joliet Road, Countryside, IL  

 

  You will be entertained with the sounds of the 

 Islands along with a few Christmas favorites 

                      $28.00 per person 

RSVP by Monday December 5th 

To ensure a seat… 
 

No walk ins allowed  
without prior reservations 

 
So make your reservations 

early …. 

 Reservations to: 
Lions Maryanne O’Reilly 

708-795-0997 
or 

lionmaryanne@gmail.com 
 

Checks payable to: 
District 1-A Lions 

  All proceeds  from the Christmas Party will be donated to: 
Governor Ernie’s Charity; Feed My Starving Children 

& 
First Lady Edna’s Charity; Dignity for Darlings 

Separate donations to either charity will be graciously  accepted 

 Governor Ernie & First Lady Edna’s 

 Best Holiday Pirate Garb Contest  

A prize will be awarded to the person best dressed for 

the ‘Pirates of the Caribbean Christmas Party’ 


